
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Finance Office 
 
 
Date: December 1, 2021 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Alison Smith, Director of Finance  

Re:  Summer Tax Resolution 
 

The Board of Education annually approves a resolution requesting the local 
municipalities to perform a summer tax collection for local school property 
taxes. They have been supportive of this past practice.  
 
I recommend that we continue the school district’s established custom and 
request 50% summer tax collection, with the remaining 50% of the taxes to be 
collected in the winter. Please place this item on the Finance Committee 
agenda for December 6, 2021. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
AS/kp 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Board of Education 

 


